
HISC Synchronised Skating Team 
Ice Reflections 

Skaters needed for 2018 Team 
Due to a number of illnesses and injuries, Ice Reflections is urgently 
looking for additional skaters so that we can field a team for the 
following competitions: 
 

 Synchro Festival 15/16 September – Penrith Ice Palace  

 States Championships 29th, 30th & 1st Oct – Erina Ice  
Arena 

 National Championships 30 Nov to 7th – Macquarie Ice  
         Rink  

 
Our goal is to qualify for an international assignment such as the Mozart Cup in Austria.   
This is an excellent opportunity for Skaters to be a part of a team that will represent our Club, State 
and potentially our Country.  
 
Our program this year is skating to a medley from The Greatest Showman.  As a team member you 
are required to purchase a team jacket as well as a costume.  Other expenses include NSW 
Membership (if currently registered, only need to upgrade), competition entries, coaching fees, 
travel expenses etc.   
 
Pre-requisites: 
You need to be able to attend training sessions  

 Thursday at HISC 5:45 – 6:45pm 

 Thursday at Vanessa’s Eleebana 7:00 – 8:00pm 

 Sunday at HISC 6:00am – 8:00am 
We require full commitment to attend all training and events.  Note training sessions during school 
holidays are dependent on ice time availability and may be on a different day. 
 
As we are already half-way through the year, we need skaters who are at a level that can come up to 
speed quickly and, as we compete in the Mixed Age division, skaters need to be able to demonstrate 
a high level of discipline and maturity.    
 
We would expect that you would continue to have private lessons through your coach and there are 
no restrictions on you skating individual programs or TOI etc, as long as you are available for the 
training and events as above.   
 
Further Information:  
If you are interested and would like further information on costs or suitability please contact Terri 
Probert on 0401 014 114 or  
 

Come along to our School Holiday training session  
Tuesday evening 10 July, 2018 from 7:00 – 8:00pm   

 
This will give you an opportunity to meet the team and other parents and see what Synchro is all 
about. If you can’t make this time contact Terri to attend another training session.  


